
Chicago Shell Club 

Announcement

Date: Sunday, September 19, 2010

Time: 1:00 p.m.

Place: Helix Camera and Video 
310 South Racine, Chicago, IL

(Park on the street, or in the lot on Jackson)

Topic: Studying Molluscan Diversity in the Center of the Center

of Marine Biodiversity.

Speaker: Dr. Terrence Gosliner 
Department of Invertebrate Zoology, 
California Academy of Sciences

About the speaker: Dr. Terrence Gosliner received an A.B. degree from the 
University of California, Berkeley in Biological Sciences. His Master’s is from the 
University of Hawai’i in Zoology and his PhD is from the University of New 
Hampshire. He first taught Zoology at the University of New Hampshire and then 
moved to the California Academy of Sciences in 1982, where he is now a Senior 
Curator. As Provost of the Academy, he was responsible for the integration of 
research, education, exhibits and the aquarium functions. His research focuses on 
the evolution of nudibranchs and other sea slugs. Since 1992, he has focused his 
research on the nudibranch fauna of the reefs of the Philippines, documenting the 
most diverse marine ecosystems of the world. He was instrumental in developing 
the Philippine Coral Reef Exhibit at the Academy and has worked actively to 
strengthen ties with Bay Area Filipino communities. He also has extensive 
experience in building collaborations to support sustainable management and 
conservation of the rich reefs of the Philippines.

Special note: Join us for dinner after the meeting!

For further information about the meeting please contact either: 
Stephanie Clark at (205) 310 9942 or meridolum@ozemail.com.au or 
Jochen Gerber at (312) 665 7577 or jgerber@fieldmuseum.org
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